
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                                       Nursery Weekly Newsletter 
Date: 20.06.2025 

 
Miss Kapadia,  

Mrs Mehta, Mrs Ruprai, 
                                       Miss Jnagal, Miss Morgan, 
                                                   Mrs Arora 

Mrs Javed, Mrs Kenth 
 
 

                                    Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 

Advance Notices: Important Dates 
Summer Fair: 

Friday 27th June 
Nursery Picnic: 

Tuesday 15th July 2025 
Last day of Term: 

Tuesday 22 July 2025 
 

 

http://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants


Hello Parents and Carers! 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

As always in Nursery it 
has been a very busy 
week!  Lots of learning 
happening and lots of 
talking with our friends. 
 
We have been enjoying 
learning about our focus 
book ‘The hundred 
Decker Bus’. 
We have been learning 
about all of the travelling 
you can do on a bus as 
well as using our 
imagination. 
 
In Phonics we have been 
learning our new sound 
and letter ‘j’. 
 
The children have been 
learning about the 
different types of 
transport we see and 
have been on 
 
In Maths we are learning 
about 2D shapes and 
their properties.  

We will now look at a new focus book ‘We all go 
travelling by.’  
 
 
 
 
 
The children will look at the different ways we can 
travel especially when we use our imagination. As 
well as following a game of I Spy.  
 
In maths, we will continue to recognise and name 
our 2D shapes. We will also look at the properties 
of the shapes, how many sides and corners. 
 
Our focus nursery rhyme will be ‘Jack be Nimble’.  
  
 
 
    

Please share this rhyme with your children using 
the link below. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xEJceUPDhh4  
    

NURSERY WORD OF THE WEEK 

                                    Little 
  

 

 
 

Thank you, Nursery staff ☺ 

General Notices 

Thank you! 
We would to say well done to all of the children for their nursery 
performance. You worked so hard. Thank you, parents for your attendance 
and support. 
  

Tiny Happy People  

We are very excited to share with you a wonderful BBC website Tiny Happy 
People which supports Language and communication skills. Tiny Happy 
People can help you develop your child’s language and communication skills, 
so they get the best start in life. Their ideas and activities are easy to build 
into your daily routine. They’re quick and inspiring, but they’re also based on 
expert advice and evidence, and are proven to help your child’s 
development. 
Language and Communication skills unlock literacy, building blocks of 
language development and support all children achieve well. 
Over the next term we will be sharing resources in our weekly newsletters so 
keep an eye out for some great ideas- In the meantime you may want to 
explore yourself and you can find out more here: 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people 
 

Hot weather 
As the weather is getting warmer, can we please ask that you send 
your child in with a water bottle every day. 
 
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 

Please ensure you are punctual at drop off and collection times. 
AM session – 8.40-11.30 
PM session – 12.30-3.20 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xEJceUPDhh4
https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people
https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people

